
29 September 2021

Dear Valued Customer,

Debit Card Renewal

While thanking you for being an Amãna Bank debit cardholder, please be informed that 
your debit card is due to expire on 31 December 2021.

We hereby kindly request you to ensure a minimum balance of Rs. 1,000.00 available in 
your account and contact us on our 24x7 Card Centre hotline 011 7 756 777 in order to 
enable the issuance of your renewed Visa Debit Card.

We are delighted to inform you that, your renewed Contactless VISA Debit Card will be 
featured with Near Field Communication technology that enhances the customer conve-
nience and safety in card transactions.

Amãna Bank Visa Debit Card allows you to access your account from over 2 million VISA 
enabled ATMs in over 200 countries as well as over 4,000 LankaPay connected ATMs local-
ly while it is accepted at millions of merchant locations and online payments gateways 
globally. 

If you require further assistance or clarification please call us on our Card Centre hotline.

Thanking you
Yours Faithfully,

Zacky Ahamed
Manager – Cards Business & Value Added Services


